COPY.
Elopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

10th Augvet, 1927%

Dear Sirs,

e I have to inform you it is observed from your
report No.3076, dated 27th July, 1927, that a freeboard of
8'-9" ig now marked on the sides of the s.s. "LOUISIANA",
instead of 2'-3%" as given in the Register Book.

It is therefore concluded that the tonnage
opening has been permanently closed, that the freeing ports
and overboard scuppers from the sﬁelter tween decks heve been
closed with riveted plates, and that new scuppers have been
led to the bilges, but I shall be glad if you will report
fully regarding these matters and formward Rpt 12 giving
full partieulars of the amendeds

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors, Y~/ ,

Lloyd's Register
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